
Nursery Newsletter 15th November 2024
Another great week! The children have had a action-packed wee, full of all things Diwali, 
lights and sequins. This week, we have continued to enjoy enjoyed more creative 
activities. We have learnt all about the festival of lights, Diwali. We have made our own 
Diya Lamps out of paper plates and salt dough. We have decorated them with paint and 
sequins – they’ll be ready to come home next week!

As part of our Maths learning this week, we have been learning about 2D Shapes. We 
have focused on naming the most important ones, circles, squares, rectangles and 
triangles. Also, as part of our storytime this week, we have enjoyed reading the story 
Diwali and learning about how people celebrate during festivals.

Nursery Phonics

Play this game finding big 
or small objects:

Song of the week:
I'm a little diva

(To the tune of I'm a little teapot)

I'm a little Diva short and stout
Here's my candle, here's my spout.
When it is Divali, here me shout.
Happy Diwali all about.

https://tinyurl.com/2

wpntdf5

Scan here to 
listen to a bedtime 

story! 

Link to the story:

https://tinyurl.co

m/bdzyj2vc Some activities you could try at home with your child 
this week:

• Count the steps as you go up and down the stairs in 
your home.  

• See what sounds you can hear on a walk
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